






August 2012
Dear Student,


Welcome to fourth grade! You are invited to view your room and meet me, your teacher, on Wednesday, August 29th from 1:00-3:00 PM or 5:00- 7:00 PM. If I don’t see you on Wednesday, I will see you on Tuesday, September 4th (our first full day of school).


Enclosed you will find a list of school supplies that we will use during the school year. I put everything in your desk that you need, but if you want to bring your own, you may. It would be nice if you could bring a box of Kleenex, we will need them when the flu season starts. Baby wipes also come in handy to clean up after projects.


Enjoy your final days of summer vacation! I look forward to seeing you soon.








Your fourth grade teacher,








Mrs. Kolb
